
SENIOR HIGH SCHOOL
OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL

22 November 2023

TO SHS Parents, Guardians, and Students

FROM (SGD) NOEL P MIRANDA
SHS Principal

RE Resumption of In-person Classes on Nov 23

Greetings of peace!

Based on the monitoring of the transport strike situation and in consultation with the Basic
Education administrators, please be informed that the SHS will have in-person classes
beginning Thursday, 23 November 2023.

Those who may encounter difficulties commuting to school tomorrow may request their
parents or guardians to send an excuse letter for their absence. These students may work
on ongoing projects or review their lessons.

Please note too that the Grade 12 Sportsfest will be moved to January 4-5, 2024.

Please be guided accordingly. Thank you very much.
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